Incinerator site liaison committee members wanted
Thu Jul 10, 2008

DURHAM -- The Region is looking for residents to sit on a site liaison committee for the
energy-from-waste facility slated for Clarington.

The committee will be made up of nine members, five Durham Region residents and four
residents from Clarington. The Region is currently seeking applications for the five regional
representatives.

Committee members will review and comment on site-specific studies that are part of the
environmental assessment for the incinerator, which is to be located at Courtice Road and
Hwy. 401. They'll also communicate with residents and interested parties, including listening
to presentations from them on the issue. A committee chairperson will be chosen from
among the nine residents by the mayor of Clarington and the regional chairman.

Each committee member will serve a two-year term with an option to renew for one more
year. Meetings will be held in the evenings at regional headquarters in Whitby a minimum of
four times annually. Members will be reimbursed for mileage for attending the meeting.

Applications and the terms of reference for the committee are available online at
region.durham.on.ca. As well, interested residents with questions can call Elizabeth Lockett
from the Region's waste department at 905-668-7711 extension 2843.



